
26th March 2024 
Thank you to everyone for all your 
support of all the activities and trips that 
have been taking place this term. These 
would not be able to go ahead without 
you.  
Easter is coming up. Please remember 
that means a four-day school week 
followed by a three-day school week. 
Have a safe and wonderful Easter break. 
 
Wayne Leighton 
Principal 
 
For the safety of 
the students, the 
carpark is for staff 
only. Cars in the 
school grounds 
create a possible 
hazard for 
children, and their 
safety must surely be a major concern. 
Please do not park on either side of the 
front of the barrier gate as this blocks 
access for both staff and emergency 
vehicles.  

Duffy Book Winners 
Well done to the following students who 
were ‘Caught Being Good’ and received a 

book and a certificate. 

 
Amelia Htoo – Helping prepare the class 

for the day’s learning. 
Zeek Tavai – Being a kind and helpful 

member of our class. 
Aayvah-Rose Etimani-Kitiseni – Always 

showing respect to our class. 
Olivia Underwood– showing aroha to 
younger students in the playground. 

Mele Toutai – For being extra kind to a 
student who fell over. 

Mason Hendy – For being a reliable and 
efficient Chrome book leader. 

Kalahata McFarland – For demonstrating 
excellent leadership during football 

training. 
Hazel Dew – For helping out another 

student at playtime. 
Sang Bawi Taithul – For demonstrating 

leadership and respect for others. 
Abulfazl Amiry – For demonstrating 
leadership and respect for others. 

Kahzyra’lae Brown – For showing aroha to 
other students and supporting them in 

their learning. 
Khloe Coulthard – For showing Aroha to a 

student who was hurt at playtime. 
Alijah Kumar – For showing Aroha and 

support to other students. 
Kayden Neal – For showing Aroha by 
being friendly to visitors in Room 15. 

Praise Purcell – For being a kind friend to 
a member from room 14 

Halo Honana-Rakei – Showing SPARK 
consistently in a new class and being a 

good role model 
Daniel Zeng – For showing Kia Kaha and 

racing with Y4 students at Tough Kids 
Challenge 

Uniform 
Please ensure that your children’s uniform 
is named. If you have any good quality 
uniform that is no longer required, please 
consider donating it to the school. 
 
School hats are available to purchase from 
Mrs O’Shea at the office. New hats are 
$15 each and second hand hats are $5. 

 
Welcome to our school 

We would like to 
welcome the following 
new students and their 
families to our school: 

Daniel Zeng, Christian Chauhan,  

Erin Chen, Tristen Yang and  

Sithika Galappathtahi Arachchige 

 

 
 

SPARK 
Congratulations to the 

students who have 
worked hard towards 
their Bronze Awards:  

Sosefina Larsen  
 

A reminder that School will be closed 
on the following days: 

29th March – Good Friday 

1st April – Easter Monday 

2nd April – Easter Tuesday 

 


